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Dear Consultee/Commentator 
 

Health Technology Appraisal 
 

Bortezomib monotherapy for relapsed multiple myeloma 
 

Following the outcome of the Appeal Panel decision sent to you on 26 March 
2007, I am writing to you to provide you with an update on the timeline for this 
appraisal. 
 
The appraisal is being returned to the Appraisal Committee for consideration 
on 8 May 2007. Following this meeting, either a final appraisal document 
(FAD) or an appraisal consultation document (ACD) will be produced. If an 
ACD is issued, comments received will be considered by the Committee at its 
meeting on 4 July 2007, at which stage a final appraisal determination (FAD) 
will be produced.   
 
If you have any queries regarding this appraisal, please contact the project 
manager, Reetan Patel (reetan.patel@nice.org.uk). 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Carole Longson 
Director, Centre for Health Technology Evaluation 
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